From: Martin Davis

Sent: 15 October 2014 21:57

To: Carr, Seonaid

Subject: Midland Crescent Development

Dear Sirs,
| am the owner of 18-20 Rosemont Road NW3.

| am writing in connection with the proposed development. | should like to register my objection to
the possibility of The Council granting planning permission for this development to go ahead. There
is no question that the building phase will cause considerable disruption to an already congested
Finchley Road and surrounding streets. The planned 2 year construction phase will produce noise
and air pollution.

Having examined the plans | have to state that the facade is one that will not blend well with the
existing design. If completed the additional vehicular and pedestrian traffic will have a permanent
detrimental effect upon the area. The proximity of the new buildings will mean that people in the
new buildings will be able to overlook my and other properties in Rosemont Road.

| sincerely hope that The Council will oppose the application.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Davis



